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 WATERVLIET POLICE DEPARTMENT

 158 West Pleasant Street                    

Chief Timothy K. Sutherland

       



           Fax: (269) 463-3774

sutherland@watervliet.org            
 Watervliet MI 49098
            Voice Mail: (269) 463-4770

Office (
269) 201-7508                                                                          Dispatch: (269) 463-5112







Dispatch: (269) 463-5112

To: All Stake holders





09/29/20

Re: Drain Project Phase 1

· Project to start Monday October 5th 2020

· Phase 1 is the closure of Lucinda Ln. from S. Main St./M140 to Pleasant St.

· All traffic for Watervliet South Elementary School will use M140 to Silver Terrace, all pick ups and drop off will go through the drop off lane and will be assisted by school staff.
· Vehicles leaving drop off will exit left out of pickup lane onto S. Pleasant St.

· There will most certainly at times be cars backed up on M140 waiting to turn onto Silver Terrace, please move as far off the road onto the shoulder of M140 as possible, the blockage of any road will not be allowed by the Police Department.

· Buss pick up and drop off will remain the same on S Pleasant St.

· Crossing guard will be in place at the intersection of Lucinda Ln. and S. Pleasant St.

· Crossing guard will be in place at Lucinda Ln. and M140

· For unscheduled visits to South school, persons will park in the parking spots on the west side of the school off of S. Pleasant St. by the Principles parking spot.
· As with any large-scale project we may have to revise the above plan as we encounter unforeseen issues.


